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Band Announcement
Clarinets sectionals are Monday, 11/19



Biographies and Autobiographies

Reading—Students have chosen a biography to read. They will take notes on their character and will prepare an oral presentation. Projects will be due on Wed., Dec. 12th and presentations will be on Fri., Dec. 14th. Parents are invited to attend and more information will be sent home in the coming weeks. 

Writing—Students have started writing their autobiographies. Each week they will be expected to write about a portion of their life. Students might have questions that might help their story. Thank you in advance for helping encourage this writing process. 

Dear Parents and Grandparents, 
As the holiday season approaches, we want to say “Thank you!” for all your support throughout the year. We understand the time commitment it takes to check math assignments, review papers, look over grades, and read each evening. We are proud of how hard your children are working and the progress they have made already this school year. 
									-Mrs. Bookless & Mrs. Smith 
Memory Work 
due Thursday, Nov. 29th.

James 1:19 (ESV)
 Know this, my beloved brothers: let every person be quick to hear,slow to speak, slow to anger.


Thanksgiving Break
There will be no school on Wednesday, Nov. 21st through Friday, Nov. 23rd. Enjoy the long weekend giving thanks for all He has given us!
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Students will not have a spelling list or a new reading log for the week of Thanksgiving. 


Important Dates: 
· History Test Mon., 11/19
Reading Logs are due on Mondays with a parent signature!




Contact Info:
Mrs. Bookless
sarabookless@ccsnebraska.org
Mrs. Smith:
asmith@ccsnebraska.org
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